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FARM CREDIT MEETING TO BE HELD SENATOR DOLE'S 
TOPEKA OFFICE TOMORROW 

Key Players to Discuss Improvements in Program 

WASHINGTON -- Senate Majority Leader Bob Dole today announced 
that he has arranged for top officials of the Kansas Farm Bureau, 
the Kansas Bankers Association, the Kansas Farm Credit Banks, and 
the Farmers Home Administration to discuss improvements in the 
Reagan Administration's Debt Adjustment Program (DAP) with u. S. 
Department of Agriculture (USDA) Under Secretary Frank Naylor. 

The meeting will take place in Dole's Topeka office, in the 
Frank Carlson Federal Building, at ll:OOam, Tuesday, April 9. 

"The package is designed to provide short-term relief to 
farmers experiencing credit problems. That is the area in which 
our efforts should be concentrated," said Dole. "I arranged for 
the meeting so that all the parties involved could discuss any 
problems that have become apparent during the implementation of 
the program. I hope we can improve communication between the key 
players concerning what is and is not available through the 
program." 

DAP MEETING IN SENATOR DOLE'S TOPEKA OFFICE 

Frank Naylor, Under Secretary of Agriculture 

Doyle Rahjes, President, Kansas Farm Bureau 

Larry Davis, Kansas Director, Farmers Home Administration 

Jack Perry, President, Kansas Farm Credit Banks 

Harold Stones, Executive Vice President, 
Kansas Bankers Association 

Representing Senator Dole will be John Petersen, from Dole's 
Washington office. 
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